
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                       For More Information Contact: 
LISA HINOJOSA 

Communications 
Dir. Line:  361.885.6165 

lhinojosa@pocca.com 
 

 
 

- NEWS RELEASE - 
Wednesday, March 25, 2020 
 

Port of Corpus Christi to Remain Open During Stay-at-Home Order 
 

Corpus Christi, TX, USA – The Port of Corpus Christi continues normal operations and does not anticipate 
significant impacts by the “stay at home” order issued earlier today by Nueces County. The U.S. Department 
of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) defines major transportation 
sectors as “critical infrastructure industry” with special responsibilities to continue operations 
throughout response efforts to COVID-19.  
  
With this Federal guidance, the Declaration of Local Disaster for Public Health Emergency issued by 
Nueces County Judge Barbara Canales (effective as of 11:59 p.m. on March 26, 2020, and continuing until 
11:59 p.m. on April 3, 2020) will not significantly impact the Port of Corpus Christi. The Port of Corpus Christi 
will remain accessible to Port Authority employees, marine terminal operators, labor, vessel pilots, tug and 
barge operators, seafarers, stevedores, vessel agents, line handlers and key personnel needed to maintain 
operations in support of the transportation and energy industries.  
  
In accordance with the President’s updated “Coronavirus Guidance for America,” CISA developed the 
“Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers” list, which includes but is not limited to: medical and healthcare, 
telecommunications, information technology systems, defense, food and agriculture, transportation and 
logistics, energy, water and wastewater, law enforcement and public works.  
  
“The Port of Corpus Christi fully supports the decision by Nueces County Judge Barbara Canales to issue a 
Stay-at-Home order for all Nueces County residents,” said Sean Strawbridge, Chief Executive Officer 
for the Port of Corpus Christi. “We also remain committed to upholding our special responsibility of 
ensuring critical infrastructure for the energy and transportation sectors remain open and business 
operations continue in a healthy and safe manner.” 
 
The Port of Corpus Christi’s Administration Building will remain closed until April 6, 2020, and all non-
operational on-site personnel have been working from home since Friday, March 20, 2020. 
 
 
  
About Port Corpus Christi 
As a leader in U.S. Crude Oil export ports and a major economic engine of Texas and the nation, Port Corpus Christi is the 4th largest port in the United States 
in total tonnage. Strategically located on the western Gulf of Mexico with a 36-mile, 47 foot (MLLW) deep channel, Port Corpus Christi is a major gateway to international 
and domestic maritime commerce. The Port has excellent railroad and highway network connectivity via three North American Class-1 railroads and two major 
interstate highways. With an outstanding staff overseen by its seven-member commission, Port Corpus Christi is “Moving America’s Energy.” 
http://www.portofcc.com/ 
 

• Join the Energy Port of the Americas on Social Media • 
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